
Ladies and gentlemen, 

I stand before you today to voice my concerns about the environmental 

policy currently under discussion. While the intention to protect our 

planet is commendable, I believe that the proposed measures require 

further consideration. 

Firstly, the economic impact on small businesses cannot be overlooked. 

Many small enterprises may struggle to comply with stricter regulations 

without significant support, potentially leading to job losses and 

economic downturns in vulnerable communities. 

Secondly, the policy lacks clarity on implementation. Without a detailed, 

actionable plan, how can we ensure compliance and effectiveness in 

achieving our environmental goals? It is essential to provide clear 

guidelines and timelines. 

Lastly, adaptation and innovation should be supported. Providing 

incentives for green technology development and alternative solutions 

will foster a more sustainable change without stifling economic growth. 

In conclusion, while I support the goal of environmental protection, I 

urge for a balanced approach that considers economic implications, clear 

implementation strategies, and supports innovation. Thank you. 


